MICHIGAN STATE MEDICAL SOCIETY

AREA CODE 517

120 WEST SAGINAW STREET, EAST LANSING, MICHIGAN 48826-0950, PHONE 337-1351

FAX 517/337-2490

April 20, 1995

Senator Walter North
PO Box 30036

State Capitol Building
Lansing MI 48909-7536

Dear senator North:

We are pleased to announce that John H. Tanton, MD has
been named by the Northern Michigan Medical Society
receive the Michigan State Medical Soc1ety s Community
Service Award. The awards were announced in observance of
Doctors’ Day on March 30, 1995, and will be presented at a
future Northern Michigan Medical Society meeting.

Enclosed you will find a copy of a news release we have
drafted for use in in further spreading the news of Doctor
Tanton ’s recognition. We suggest that you use this
release in your newsletters or other communiques.

Again, we commend John H. Tanton, MD for the outstanding
work he has accomplished, and are pleased to share this
information with you.

Sincerely,
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W. Archibald Piper, MD Chair
Committee on Communlcatlons and pProfessional Relations

cc: John H. Tanton, MD

Kevin A. Kelly, Managing Director
William E. Madigan, Executive Director
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